
 
Ayukii:           
         
 
Thank you for your interest in the Karuk Tribe’s Higher Education Grant Program.  We 
encourage our Tribal members to obtain their goals in education and are here to assist 
you to the best of our ability. 
 
The Higher Education Grant Program is for enrolled Tribal members who attend a 
college or university full-time (12 or more units).  The choice of school is always left to 
the student, but we are available if needed to help in the choosing of that school.  The 
program requires applicants to apply for additional sources of financial aid.  After you 
have chosen a school, get in touch with their Financial Aid Office.  Their representatives 
will help you set up a financial plan.   
 
Students interested in assistance to continue their education through an Adult Vocational 
School should contact Dion Wood, TERO/AVT Director, at 1-800-50-KARUK or (530) 
493-1600 ex. 2030, for information about financial assistance that may be available to 
you. 
 
Enclosed are forms and a list of required information that you are responsible to provide 
to the education office in order to qualify for educational grant funding.  Please fill them 
out completely, include your social security number, your signature and the date.  
Without the correct information and completed paperwork, we will be unable to assist 
you.  All applications must be received in the Education Office no later than August 
1, 2007 to be considered for a grant award for the 2007-2008 school year. 
 
Wishing you much success in your educational endeavors.  If you have any questions 
please do not hesitate to contact Jennifer Goodwin, Education Coordinator at 1-800-50-
KARUK ex. 2034 or (530) 493-1600 ex. 2034. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Jennifer Goodwin 
Jennifer Goodwin 
Education Coordinator 
Karuk Tribe of California 


